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For Our Guests 

As a guest you might be interested to know about the following: 

The Welcome Tour 
An informational tour is offered on the third Sunday of each month 
after each service. This is a chance to see our facility, ask a few 
questions, and hear a bit more about LFMC. The tours begin in the 
small room off the lobby, and kids are welcome to go on the tours. 

Connection Card 
Please take time to fill out the connection card you found in the 
worship program. (You may also fill out the connection card on the 
Lawrence Free Methodist Church app, available to download on 
Apple and Android devices.) This helps us get to know you better. 
Please check the appropriate boxes and fill in pertinent information 
regarding you and your family. On the reverse side, there is space 
for you to write prayer concerns or comments, to request 
information, and to indicate decisions you may have made which 
you would like the pastoral staff to know about. 

Church Information 
If you would like more information about LFMC, please stop by the 
Information Center in the lobby. There, you can also ask for an 
informational brochure. 

Sunday Programs for Children and Teens 
9:00 a.m. Care for infants through preschoolers 
10:35 a.m. Care for infants through 2-year-olds 
 Preschool program for 3- through 5-year-olds 
 Programs for K-12th graders 

Wednesday Programs for Children and Teens 
6:15-8:00 p.m. Awana for 3-year-olds through 6th graders 
6:30-8:00 p.m. Influx for 7th-12th graders 

This Week 
March 4-10 

Today 8:00 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 8:30 a.m. Prayer Time 
 9:00 a.m. Blended Worship Service 
  Care for Infants-Preschoolers 
 10:35 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service 
  Care & Programs for Infants-12th Graders 

Tues. 9:00 a.m. MOPS 
 11:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Office Temporarily Closed 
 1:00 p.m. MOMSnext 
 6:00 p.m. Young Moms 

Wed. 6:15 p.m. Awana 
 6:30 p.m. Influx 

Thurs. 9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Studies 

*Please take a moment to silence or turn off your cell phone.*
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To our Worship Teams, we say, 
THANK YOU! 

Thank you for the time, energy, creativity, 
and prayerful planning you put into serving 

God and others in leading worship!
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Highlighted Events 
10:35 Worship Service March 11 & 18 
On both Sunday, Mar. 11, and Sunday, Mar. 18, we will worship together in one 
service at 10:35 a.m. as we celebrate the ministry of Pastor Bill and Marcy and 
welcome Pastor Alex and Wendy. Childcare will be available for infants-
preschoolers, but K-12 will join us in the Worship Center both Sundays. The 9:00 
worship service and K-12 programs will resume on Sunday, Mar. 25.  

Annual Conference Delegates 
Members, please take a moment on your way out today to vote on our 
delegates to Annual Conference. Thank you! 

Time Change Is Coming! 
Set up a reminder on your phone, put a sticky note on the mirror, and make your 
coffee extra strong! On Mar. 11, we will all need to set our clocks an hour ahead. 

Ministry to Special Needs 
Volunteers are needed to help with our ministry to special needs children on 
Sundays. Training would be provided. For more information, contact Pastor Allie 
at pastor.alliek@gmail.com. 

Easter Candy Needed 
In preparation for this year’s Easter Egg Hunt, there are bins in the lobby to 
collect Easter candy. Please consider donating a bag or two of individually-
wrapped candy!  

Primetimers (for those ages 50+) 
Our next monthly luncheon will be held on Tuesday, Mar. 13, in Rm. 24/25, 
12-1:30. The room is open and ready at 11:30 for fellowship. Following the 
meal, Mike Wooden from Warren-McElwain Funeral Home will give us 
information about pre-paid burial plans. We welcome anyone desiring 
fellowship and fun over a tasty meal so please come and invite any friends or 
neighbors who might be interested. If you are able, please bring a main dish, 
salad or dessert item of any kind. (Store bought items are fine!) If you have 
questions or need transportation, contact Ron or Diane Bringus at (785) 
594-3661 or dianebringus@yahoo.com. “For great is your love, higher than the 
heavens, your faithfulness reaches to the skies.” Ps. 108:4

Winter Jam 2018 
The Winter Jam 2018 Tour will be in Kansas City at the Sprint 
Center Friday, Mar 16. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. We will be leaving the 
church parking lot around 4:00 p.m and returning between 11-11:30 
p.m. Tickets cost $15 at the door.  

Young Christians Weekend 
Apr. 6-8, Silver Dollar City 
Our incentive program comes to a close with the trip to Silver Dollar 
City for the Young Christians Weekend. You still have a few more weeks 
to get those requirements in to earn your way!  

Durley Camp 
July 9-13, near Greenville, IL, for 6th-9th graders 
We will be going to Young Teen 2 camp, which is July 9-13 and costs 
$215. Registration is all online and can be found at  http://
cwngui.campwise.com/Customer/durley/browser-check-reg.html. You 
can also find the link at http://durleycamp.org/youth-camps.

Online Giving 
Giving to LFMC online is easy and simple. To get started, text “lfmchurch” to 
77977, scan the QR code to the right, use the LFMC app, or click the Pushpay 
button in the lower right corner of the church Web site, lfmchurch.org. Your 
one-time or recurring gift can be made using your credit/debit card or your 
checking account. If you need help, contact Doug Heacock. 
When you send “lfmchurch” to 77977, you will receive a one-time reply containing a link to give to 
Lawrence Free Methodist Church (1 message/request). Please be aware that message and data rates 
may apply. For full terms and conditions, please visit https://pushpay.com/terms. For the privacy policy, 
please visit https://pushpay.com/privacy. For help, reply HELP or STOP to cancel.
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Blended Worship Service 
March 4, 2018 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude What Wondrous Love Is This arr. Gaspard 
  
Call to Worship Victory in Jesus #473
  
Blessed Quietness  #726 

I Must Tell Jesus  #430 

Welcome 

Thy Loving Kindness  #69 

Choral Anthem 

Sweet Hour of Prayer  #433 

Precious Lord, Take My Hand  #463 

Prayer 

Message Jesus: Lord of Our Prayers Pastor Bill Bump 

Life in the Church 

Tithes & Offerings  Janeen McWilliams 
  
Benediction  
   
Postlude Fantasy in C Major J.S. Bach 

Contemporary Worship Service 
March 4, 2018 

10:35 a.m. 

Welcome 

Praise and Worship  Praise Band 

Prayer You are invited to come forward to the altar 
 with your prayers and concerns. 

Praise and Worship  Praise Band 

Message Jesus: Lord of Our Prayers Pastor Bill Bump 

Life in the Church 

Tithes & Offerings  
  
Benediction

General Fund Update 

Last week’s giving = $8,898 
Month-to-date giving (February) = $38,615 


